
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF FOX

CHAPEL
PLANNING COMMISSION
The  Fox  Chapel  Borough
Planning  Commission  will
meet  on  Wednesday,
September 4, 2024, at 6 P.M.
at  the  Fox  Chapel  Borough
Building,  401  Fox  Chapel
Road,  to  review  public  and
agency comments on Plan for
Our  Future,  the  draft
Comprehensive Plan for  Fox
Chapel  Borough  and  O’Hara
Township  and  consider  a
recommendation to Borough
Council  regarding  the  plan.
Copies of Plan for Our Future
may  be  examined  and/or
obtained  at
planforourfuture.com.  All
interested parties are invited
to attend the meeting and/or
to submit written comments.


